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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

A brand new Book Fair will be arriving in school next week, with hundreds of new and exciting 

children’s books to buy! 

 

When?  Thursday 5th to Wednesday 11th July 

 

Where?  On the playground (weather permitting) or in the 

Hall / Library 
 

The books for this year’s summer book fair will be provided by The Book People and we will be 

earning a much better rate of commission than we have previously been given. So, the more you 

spend, the more books we can get for the children! 

 

There will be a wide range of books for all ages (from KS1 up), all at great prices! 

 

So, come and visit us during the fair and stock up on some quality books for your children to read 

during the Summer Holidays. 

 

See you there! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Lee 

English Subject Leader 
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